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Meetings:  There have been no meetings or conference calls since my last report dated October 

9, 2017. One action has been taken since the last report. The last report mentioned that the 

annual CoR Meeting associated with the ISA annual meeting is always in conflict with the ITCC 

event. An e-mail was circulated to all CoR members asking for input as to when the CoR Annual 

meeting should be held. I recommended that it continue to be held ahead of the ISA Annual 

meeting, however the CoR Executive Committees reviewed all CoR representatives input and 

decided that it should be held at the end of the annual meeting so that there is no conflict with 

ITCC or the Educational Program being held in conjunction with the ISA annual meeting. It also 

means that the CoR meeting will only be for half a day. Therefore, the 2018 meeting will be held 

in Columbus, Ohio on August 8, 2018 starting at 1:00pm. 

 

The CoR Executive Committee attended the ISA Leadership Workshop held at the end of 

October. 

 

Future Meetings: Conference calls are scheduled for Wednesday December 13 and April 11, 

2018. If there are any issues you would like me to present to CoR, please let me know before 

December 11.     

                 

 

 


